
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  LANELL ENDRES, INTERIM CITY ADMIN/FINANCE DIRECTOR  
 
SUBJECT:     CITY ADMINISTRATOR CONTRACT FOR DAVE MARONEY  
 
MEETING DATE: DECEMBER 18, 2018 
 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

At the November 20, 2018 City Council meeting, the Council approved the terms for the 
hiring of Dave Maroney as City Administrator.  A contract has since been prepared and 
will be reviewed by the Personnel Committee on December 18th.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 

If recommended by the Personnel Committee, Staff respectfully requests a motion to 
approve the contract to appoint Dave Maroney as City Administrator. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


